
 

 

 

Circular No. (1) for 2021  

on joining ‘Esaad’ Card at the Federal Government level 

 

To: all the ministries and federal entities 

 

As part of the efforts made by the Federal Authority for Government Human 

Resources (FAHR), to support its employees and their families, we have the 

pleasure of inform all the ministries and federal entities that a memorandum of 

understanding has been signed with  Dubai Council’s General Secretariat and the 

General Command of Dubai Police. According to the MoU, the employees of the 

ministries and federal entities have joined Dubai Police “Esaad” program, which 

allows holders to benefit from discounts and other privileges offered by public and 

private sector establishments participating in the program. 
 

The Authority is, therefore, kindly requesting all federal entities wishing to 

participate issuing Esaad Cards to their employees, to contact Esaad Card 

Program, noting that the ministry or federal body participating shall bear the cost 

amounting to AED 105 per year, including VAT for each Card. 
 

Wishing you all the success in this regard, the Authority calls on all ministries and 

federal entities to raise their employees’ awareness about the benefits offered 

through Esaad Card program, and facilitate the work of Esaad Card marketing 

team, during their field trips. 

 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources 

 

Issued on: 3.1.2021 

 

For coordination please contact: 

 Yahia Ali: Head of the Government Communication Sector, Dubai Police General Headquarters 
    Mobile: 050 6501550                        Email: y.muthanna@dubaipolice.gov.ae 

 Hanan bin Nesaif: 04 231 9000         Email: HBinNesaif@fahr.gov.ae: 

mailto:y.muthanna@dubaipolice.gov.ae

